
From: Laurie Hueffer
To: Senate Finance Committee
Date: Friday, May 22, 2015 7:53:47 PM

As a resident of Alaska and an individual interested in continuing a strong foundation for the
 next generation, I urge you to fully fund education.

I also urge you to pass Erin's law without Dunleavy's additions.

Respectfully,
Laurie Hueffer

-- 
Laurie Hueffer
l.hueffer@gmail.com
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